
                                                              Announcements  

                      Wednesday, January 12th, 2022 

                                         “A” Day 

This announcement is for SOPHOMORES:  

Have you ever thought about a career in healthcare? 

Would you like the opportunity to participate in a paid work experience 

in a healthcare setting? If yes, please watch your emails for information 

regarding the Health Youth Apprenticeship Program-Nursing Assistant.  

There will be a required informational meeting for interested 

Sophomores on January 27th at 2:45 in the South Campus Library 

Classroom. The meeting will share insights about the program and be 

the place to get an application.  

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. King or Mrs. Miller.  

 

Wednesday self-care tip of the day: 

  Creative expression. Choose a creative outlet to convey your thoughts and 

feelings. This could be journaling, writing poetry, painting or drawing, doing 

photography, dancing, or playing music. It doesn’t have to be perfect! 

Have fun being creative! 

 

Have a Wonderful Wednesday! 

 


